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 Susan Knight OBJ2014/7596/P 22/02/2015  19:04:46 The Bibdendum building is one of the

best shop-fronts in the

area and I would

object most strongly

if it were to be changed

in any way.

74 Gloucester 

Avenue

London NW1 8JD

 David Thomas OBJ2014/7596/P 19/02/2015  16:37:58 This application is no longer relevant as its associated application number 2014/7695/P has been 

withdrawn.

The loss of retail outlets in Regent's Park Road should be resisted.  It is unacceptable that they could be 

changed to housing, particularly if it is unaffordable to local people.

Flat 6

47 Regent's Park 

Road

 Pam 

White/PHCAAC

COMMNT2014/7596/P 22/02/2015  10:35:54 We understand that revisions have been made to this application.  Can you please send me a link to the 

new plans so that the committee may see the proposed changes to this significant strategic building in 

the CA?

Pam White

Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Telephone 020 7586 4921

Email pp.white@zen.co.uk

45 Princess Road
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